From: EQIAQIG

To: email@philrutherford.com
Subject: FOIA HQ 2024-01160-F
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2024 6:59:22 AM

Mr. Rutherford,

This is to notify you that the Department of Energy, Office of Inspector General (OIG) has received
your request HQ-2024-01160-F for information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).
You requested:

e | am requesting the complete file on the DOE Office of Inspector General’s complaint 23-
0160-C.
As of today, your FOIA request is in the search stage. The OIG policy is to process FOIA requests on a
first-in, first-out basis. Once your request is ready to be processed under the FOIA, please be assured
that we will provide a response to you as quickly as possible.

If at any time you’d like to check the status of your request, please contact me. Please be sure to
include the file number referenced in the subject line of this email in all communications concerning

your FOIA request.

We appreciate the opportunity to assist you in this matter,
Dept. Of Energy FOIA Team
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